Critter Corner—Ocean County Animal Shelter Featured Pets
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CRITTER CORNER

Why not start your pet search at our local Ocean County Animal Facility-North? For more information about our featured cat and dog, or about any of the wonderful pets at the shelter, call the shelter at 732-657-8086. You can also see some of the great cats and dogs that are available on their website at www.petfinder.com/shelters/NJ62.html
OUR FEATURED DOG
Annabelle—American Staffordshire Terrier—“Bella Annabelle”
Annabelle is a sweet, petite, 3 year old, brindle, female, American Staffordshire Terrier. Annabelle loves people, is very gentle, seems to get along well with other dogs, and doesn’t show much interest in cats. Annabelle is a wonderful dog who just wants a family to love. Call 732-657-8086 to find out more about Annabelle.
OUR FEATURED CAT
Kelsey—Tabby DSH—“Too Precious for Words”
Kelsey is a beautiful, petite, young adult, tabby, female, DSH. Kelsey is a sweet little girl who is calm, loving and too precious for words. Kelsey is hoping for a forever home and a nice warm lap to curl up in.  Call 732-657-8086 to find out more about Kelsey and/or our other wonderful cats and kittens.

♥ Valentine’s Day Matchmaker Adoptions—Find the Love of Your Life! ♥
Due to the snow, the Valentine’s Day Adoption Special will be carried over for one additional week! Ocean County Animal Facilities will waive the adoption fee for any senior pets and’/or pets that have been homeless since before Christmas.

The shelter is also looking for Foster Homes for some of the animals. A typical foster stay ranges from 1 to 4 weeks.  Please call the Shelter and ask for a representative from the Volunteer Auxiliary if you would like to contribute by being a Foster Home.
The Ocean County Animal Facility-North is open 7 days a week (except holidays) from 1 PM to 4 PM—and 1 PM to 6:30 PM Wednesdays— and can be reached at 732-657-8086.
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